
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

03.011.2022 

Melmaruvathur 

To 

Dr.N.SHANMUGASUNDARAM 

Head Dept. of EEE/VISTAS 

Chennai 

 

Dear sir 

It is an honor and pleasure to be invite you to deliver seminar on the topic “Smart 

Grids investigation and analysis in terms of cost benefits" on 

19/11/2022 from 12:00 Noon to 1:00 PM at Department of Electrical and 

Electronics Engineering for the final year students of Electrical and Electronics 

Engineering, Adhiparasakthi Engineering College, Melmaruvathur Tamil Nadu 

603319. We hope your lecture will motivate our students and help them in their future 

carrier  

 

Looking forward for your confirmation. Thank You.    Regards 

           
            

      
         

 

 
 


